
 

 

 

Hanoi, 22nd January 2025 

 

Holiday Announcement for the 2025 Lunar New Year 

 

The Vietnam International Arbitration Centre (VIAC) and the Vietnam Mediation Centre (VMC) 

would like to announce the holiday schedule for the 2025 Lunar New Year as follows: 

* Holiday period: From January 25th, 2025 (Saturday) to February 2nd, 2025 (Sunday) 

* Re-open for business: February 3rd, 2025 (Monday) 

We wish you a year full of happiness and success! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any further queries, please contact us at: 

VIETNAM INTERNATIONAL ARBITRATION CENTRE  

Head Office in Hanoi:  

Address: 6th floor, VCCI Tower, No. 9 Dao Duy Anh, Dong Da district, Hanoi, Vietnam 

Phone number: (+84)243.574.4001 - Fax: (+84)243.574.3001 

Ho Chi Minh City branch: 

Address: 5th VCCI Building, No. 171 Vo Thi Sau, District 3, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 

Phone number: (+84)283.932.1632 - Fax: (+84)283.932.0119 

Email: info@viac.org.vn | Website: www.viac.vn 

 


